Douglas’ 4/17/22 Message
Hello Dragon Families!

Mensaje esta en espafiol a continuacion

Welcome Back! We hope everyone had a fantastica break and look forward to seeing all
of our Dragon Scholars tomorrow morning.

Book Fair: Our spring book fair will be in-person and will run fromWednesday, April 20
through Friday, April 29.

New Assistant Principal: Please join me in welcoming Ms. Carol Mohn, our assistant principal.
She will be joining us on Monday, April 18. Please read her letter below.

Dear Douglas Students and Families,

I am humbled and excited to intfroduce myself to you as the newest assistant principal of
Douglas Magnet Elementary School! | am tfruly honored to be joining the Douglas Dragons
community, and | look forward to gefting to know you in the coming months. | am
committed to partnering with each of you to grow and develop the individual strengths of
the phenomenal learners at Douglas.

I am a North Carolina native with twenty-two years of K-8 educational experience as a
teacher, instructional coach, and assistant principal in Orange and Wake Counties. |
earned a Bachelor of Arts in Elementary Education and Mathematics from the University of
North Carolina (Go Heels!), a Master of Education from Meredith College, and a Master of
School Administration from the University of North Carolina. Additionally, | am a National
Board Certified Teacher in the area of Literacy: Reading-Language Arts - Early and Middle
Childhood. | am passionate about creating equitable learning experiences and social
interactions that build on students’ individual and collective strengths. | thrive on building
meaningful, positive relationships that support a collaborative, inclusive environment for all
stakeholders.

| am the proud mother of five incredible children (Colin, Vivian, Kerline, Estere, and Isaiah),
two of whom are current students in the Wake County Public School System. We are an
active family who enjoys time outdoors and exploring all of the beautiful, natural
surroundings in our community. | am also an avid runner and voracious reader.

| eagerly anticipate learning more about the Douglas Magnet Elementary School
community and partnering fogether to carry out its mission and vision. | fruly look forward to



the shared experiences we will have together as we lean into our collective passions and
grow in life together!

Warmest regards,

Carol Mohn



